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Notes 

1. NK, the chair and SP, the facilitator of the GDG and Director of the National Collaborating 
Centre for Mental Health, welcomed the group.  
 
Apologies were received from Vikki Baker, Richard Byng, Tony O’Connell and Odette 
Megnin-Viggars. 
 
Julie Kane was welcomed as the new NCCMH Project Manager for this guideline 
 

2. The chair highlighted the aims of the day, which were acquainting the GDG with the GMS 
system, Re-examining the review questions, understanding areas of overlap with PHIP 
guideline, developing understanding of criminal justice system pathway.  
 

3. New declarations of interest were received from Julie Tabreham, Mark Warren and Leroy 
Simpson. 
 

4. The minutes and related actions from the previous GDG were reviewed and accepted.  
 

5. A female service user has been identified and will be invited to join the GDG.  
 

6. Noted that service user concerns will be felt by any carers as well. 
 

7. MM, the Project Manager for NCCMH, gave a brief training on the GMS, the Guideline 
Management System. 
 

8. ES gave a presentation on Health Economics and the draft HE plan.  
 
9. TH, the research assistant on this guideline, gave presentation ‘Search for evidence: 

Initial results’ and identified that there are minimal randomized controlled trials available. 
 

10. The GDG discussed the draft pathway presented which focused on ‘in prison’. It was 
agreed that a re-draft would be carried out using the ‘Offender Mental Health Care 
Pathway (2005) as a starting point. 
 

11. RBr, the Physical Health in Prisons guideline chair, gave presentation on the overview of 
the Physical Health in Prisons guideline. 
 

12. TH, the research assistant on this guideline, gave a presentation on the review questions 
and protocols to make any modifications and gain approval.  

 
13. The service users confirmed that it would be helpful if all acronyms were explained as the 

meetings progressed.  
 
 
 
 
Date, time and venue of the next meeting 
 
Wednesday 18 March 2015; 10.30am – 4pm at The Royal College of Psychiatrists, 21 Prescot 
Street, London E1 8BB 


